
From: Odalys Reyes Morales
To: Peter Gardner
Cc: Elizabeth Burdick; Rosanne Kotowski
Subject: Re: 5A Lorenz Industrial Parkway Ledyard
Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 11:44:25 AM
Attachments: Outlook-1497617713.png

2931_001.pdf

Good morning, 
I have reviewed your comments. 
There are still two test pits under the column deep test pits data called "test pit 2" I
highlighted it in blue for reference. Please add which test hole is number 4 so I can
confirm the soil data for test hole 2. 
Thank you, 
Odalys Reyes Morales
Sanitarian I
main phone. 860.448.4882 ext. 1383
direct dial. 860.321.4476
f. 860.448.4885
oreyes@llhd.org
www.llhd.org 
Promoting healthy communities

Out of the office from 11/25/2024 -12/1/2024

From: Peter Gardner <dieter.gardner@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2024 8:50 AM
To: Odalys Reyes Morales <oreyes@llhd.org>
Cc: planner@ledyardct.org <planner@ledyardct.org>
Subject: 5A Lorenz Industrial Parkway Ledyard
 
Odalyes,
Re: 5A Lorenz Industrial Parkway Ledyard, Ct.
Plan has been revised to address your comments of 12/4/2024
1. No comment.
2. Perc tests are 30 feet apart, readings are correct.
3. System has been raised, see sanitary elevation data.
4. Pit will be dug as requested.
5. No comment.
6. Corrected pit numbers.
7. No comment.
8. I am sure the reference to 10' to 15' refers to vertical distance not horizontal. As is
the case in really
   all septic systems, the area around the system, probably up to 20 feet in most
cases will be stripped of
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   vegetation, therefore setting a benchmark 10' to 15' horizontally from system is of
no value.
9. No comment.


